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['am sending this to the city clerk for distribution to all members of the ALRC.

I support Next Door Brewing Companys application for a Class B liquor license for their new restaurant at 2439
Atwood Avenue. I am excited to finally see someone invest in the empty building below me. I am a tenant in
number 2 apartment above the renovation. Keith Symonds has been very helpful and cooperative. I foresee no
negative issues and am very much looking forward to a new business in this side of Madison!

Martin Binning
04/17/2013




